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Workshop on Research on Food Waste 
Prevention, Oslo 19 November 2013 

The Research Project Food Waste Prevention will finish during 2013, and we will use this opportunity to 

invite persons and institutions who are interested in research on Food Waste Prevention to a workshop in 

Oslo on the 19th November 2013.  The workshop will take place in Oslo, and be organized by Ostfold 

Research, Nofima, SIFO and the Research Council of Norway.  

 

Target groups: 

Research scientists and persons with interest in research, working in the food sector, business 

organizations, governmental authorities, NGOs, etc.  We hope to have participants from the Nordic 

Region as well as from other European countries. 

 

Program: 

The program will consist of three main parts: 

I. Presentation of the research strategies for food waste and food waste prevention in Norway, 

as well as results from the Food Waste Prevention project and the ForMat project 

II. Presentation of results from other relevant research projects in the Nordic Region as well as 

from other parts of Europe.  You are invited to propose title and a short abstract for 20 minutes 

presentation of results from your own research in the workshop, where 6-8 will be selected for 

oral presentation in the workshop.  Main scope will be food waste quantification and 

characterization, prevention technologies and packaging, consumer behavior and attitudes, 

policies and regulations, networking for food waste prevention, etc. 

III. Future research challenges within food waste prevention – discussions based in short invited 

presentations. 

 

Coordination with other events: 

The workshop will be organized the day after an internal workshop in the FUSIONS project and with a 

national conference on food waste prevention on the 20th November, where the first part will focus on 

research and be in English. 

 

Registration fee 

The workshop will be a self cost based event, where each participant covers the direct cost for facilities 

and for food and service during the workshop.  The price will be about 800 NOK per participant. 

 

Registration 

Registration for the workshop will open in September 2013.  Please mark the event in your calendar and 

send in your proposed title and an abstract of about 200 words explaining the content of your presentation 

before 30th September 2013 to the contact person for the workshop. 

 

Further information and receiver of abstracts: 

Please contact Ole Jørgen Hanssen, Ostfold Research, Fredrikstad ojh@ostfoldforskning.no  

Mobile phone +47 9072 7977. 
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